
Have you received an unsolicited phone call from 

someone offering you "free" COVID-19 or genetic 

tests? 
 

Be aware that these calls are attempts to get your Medicare number or other 

personal information to fraudulently bill Medicare. If you get a phone call like this, 

never give out your information and just hang up. If you have given your 

Medicare number out over the phone, please report it to the  

Senior Medicare Patrol 

1-866-634-9412 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This information is provided by an Agreement between the NH ServiceLink ADRC and the NH Department of 

Health and Human Services and funded by the Administration for Community   Living, grant 90MPPG00087 

 


